
I am completely at a loss of words with what our city has dwindled down to. Walking into a grocery 
store with my six year old where people are openly smoking drugs in the doorway is completely 
hazardous. The fact that businesses are not comfortable approaching these people doing these harmful 
things is putting everyone at risk.  I do not want my child exposed to this stuff and neither does anyone 
else. When is enough enough! I've seen people openly using in their cars with windows rolled up and 
children in the backseat. Repulsive!  I see police drive by big groups at the max clearly smoking drugs on 
the public transit platform where there are families just trying to use the public transportation. This is so 
harmful to our community and it needs to stop.   
 


